
MID-YEAR INTAKE -  
INFORMATION  
FOR PARENTS

We are introducing a mid-year intake into preschool  
from 2023 and for school (reception) from 2024.  

STARTING PRESCHOOL
From 2023 children who turn 4 years old:

•	 before 1 May continue to start preschool at the beginning of the year

•	 from 1 May to 31 October start preschool through the mid-year intake at the start of term 3 of that year

•	 after 31 October start preschool at the beginning of the following year.

Children will undertake 4 terms (1 year) of preschool, regardless of whether they start at the beginning of the year, 
or through a mid-year intake.

Further information about how to submit registration of interest for mid-year entry to preschool will be available soon.

STARTING SCHOOL
From 2024 children who turn 5 years old:

•	 before 1 May can start primary school (the first year is known as reception) at the beginning of the year

•	 from 1 May to 31 October start school through the mid-year intake at the start of term 3 of that year

•	 after 31 October start school at the beginning of the following year.

Students who start school at the beginning of the year will complete 4 terms of reception. 

Students who start school through a mid-year intake (start of term 3) will complete 6 terms of reception.

CHILDREN WITH DISABILITY OR ADDITIONAL NEEDS
If you have a child with disability or additional needs, talk to the principal or preschool director about the starting 
time that best suits your child’s needs.

FURTHER INFORMATION
Our website has key information for families starting preschool and starting school.  
Further information on the mid-year intake will be released as we progress. 
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